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Acceptance of proposal regarding a study for an Indoor Recreation Facility

SUMMARY: HFR Design has submitted a proposal to complete a feasibility study for a potential
indoor recreation facility. The proposal is in the amount of $26,400 for the feasibility study in addition
to $4,500 for an architectural program.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Accept proposal and authorize Mayor to sign contract
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